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Minutes of Meeting
September 7, 2022
Chair, Dana Shuttleworth opened the meeting at 4:30p.m. Also attending was Board Member Paul Thompson, and Health Director, William Holt.  2 Absent Bill Gianacoples and Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon.
41 Jewett Street – Engineer, Jim Scanlan is requesting the following variance: 1.) Required 5’ to estimated seasonal high ground water to 3’ provided with Presby System.  Motion: By, Paul Thompson to accept the variance as submitted.    Seconded:  By Dana Shuttleworth, unanimous.

38 Brook Street –Engineer, Brian Farmer is requesting the following variances: 1.) Soil Absorption systems property line setback 10’ to 5’ 2.) Required 165 gpd per bedroom to 110 gpd per bedroom provided. Homeowner, Brigham Lee discussed variances and agreed to the Septic System design plan. Motion: By, Paul Thompson to accept the variance as submitted.    Seconded:  By Dana Shuttleworth, unanimous
175 Central Street - Engineer, Brian Farmer is requesting the following variances: 1.) Property line setback 10’ to 5’ to leach field.  2.)  Soil Absorption System setback to wetlands required 100’ to 78’ proposed.  3.) 165 gpd per bedroom to 150gpd. Motion: By, Paul Thompson to accept the variance as submitted.    Seconded:  By Dana Shuttleworth, unanimous
MINUTES OF MEETING - Motion:  By Paul Thompson to approve the August 17, 2022 minutes as written, Seconded:  By Dana Shuttleworth, unanimous.

Meeting Adjourned 5:30 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Virginia Bacon
_______________________





__________________________
Dana Shuttleworth - Chair                                     Paul Thompson -Vice Chairman
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